

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

22 VALLEY ROAD ~ MONTCLAIR, NEW JERSEY 07042 WWW.MONTCLAIR.K12.NJ.US

NATHAN N. PARKER, ED. D.

Interim Superintendent of Schools

December 20, 2019

Dear Families, Colleagues, and Community Members,

I would like to take this time to extend my heartfelt wishes to you and your families for a happy and healthy winter break. It has been a pleasure these past few months serving the district, and I look forward to continuing our important work the second half of the school year. I have had the opportunity to get to know many of you and I continue to be impressed with your resilience and resolve.

I am proud of the inroads we've made thus far, and we remain committed in striving to enhance and improve both educational programs and systems and procedures. As we approach a new year, a new decade, and *New Beginnings* here in Montclair, I am confident that together our progress will lead to the success of all of our students.

In the early part of the New Year, I will detail more of our *New Beginnings*. Again, please accept my best wishes for a peaceful holiday season and a new year filled with joy. See you in 2020!

Sincerely.

Dr. Nathan N. Parker

Nathan N. Parker

Interim Superintendent